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Y6 Shakespeare were 
busy enjoying their 
rounding games on 
Monday morning 

in their
maths lesson!



Year 3 enjoyed their game of ‘Wonky' in maths. 
Some very strategic thinking was going on to make the greatest 

value number.



Year 4 regrouping 
the minuend in 

maths



Reception have 
been looking at 
letter formation 
and recognising 
sounds within 

words.
Look at our 

wonderful work!



In History 4DA were 
learning about Lord 

Shaftesbury and how 
he helped to change 

children’s lives.



Year 6SC continued their work on 
the census and explored the 

suitability of different jobs for 
people in the 1800s



Year 1 reflected on God's creation 
and worked together to produce a 
frieze of land and water animals.



Watch Reception enjoying 
learning to control a beanbag 

with Mr. Jennings : 
https://x.com/i/status/1841184479374643381

https://x.com/i/status/1841184479374643381


Reception are also 
learning to use a 

story map to retell a 
story. 

We can recall events 
and sequence them.



In Science 4DA were looking at how we should care for our 
teeth. We placed some eggs in different liquids to see how 
they would react after a few days. We then did a fair test 
using different toothbrushes to see their effectiveness in 

cleaning which you can watch here: 
https://x.com/i/status/1841896436948197646

https://x.com/i/status/1841896436948197646


Learning through play in Reception. 



… and watch us 
counting

https://x.com/i/status/18418
88525672644747

https://x.com/i/status/1841888525672644747
https://x.com/i/status/1841888525672644747


We looked 
carefully and saw 
two squirrels, a 
cat and some 

snails. The ladies 
from the Red 

Shed came to say 
hello.



This week we 
enjoyed and 

explored God’s 
wonderful world. 
Do you know that 

when we close 
our eyes, it 

heightens your 
hearing?



Y6 Shakespeare have
been listening to and 

learning about the hymn,
"When I needed a 

neighbour". 

We linked this to Scripture 
and looked at ways in which 

Jesus showed love to all 
people, regardless of their 

ethnicity or beliefs.



The children in year 5 have been 
investigating the effect of altering 

the ratios of specific ingredients on 
the viscosity of the resulting syrups.



Year One 
having fun,

getting to know 
our 4 wonderful 

seasons!



In 4DA children were 
applying their 

knowledge of colour 
mixing and techniques 

to create a finished 
piece in art.



How lovely to be 
enjoying PE in the 

sunshine. 
Great work Year One!



Year 6SC 
have been 
working on 

creating 
space away 
from their 

marker 
in PE.



Year 1 using 2d shape and 
mixed media in art to 
produce their own art 

pieces.



Shakespeare class have been exploring photorealism.



A fabulous art lesson in year 3. 
We were using frottage to 

create these picture. We made 
lots of different rubbings then 
tore, cut & stuck them to make 

our frottage pictures.



Year 3's frottage 
gallery. 

Miss Culkin is super 
pleased with the 

children's creations.



Well done children! We had the best attendance this week.



Please read and reflect together upon this week’s gospel.
The theme is
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